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From: ]
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Jean Davies

To whom this may concern
I DO NOT want the Extension to the Emergency Bill Act extended until the 31st October
The exaggeration of COVID DATA is manipulation, dishonest and deceitful.

The segregation play on COVID by the main stream media/narrative in society is a cause of great harm to the
mental health of people.

COVID is no excuse to extend the Emergency Bill Act due to the true scientific factual evidence at hand.

Kind regards
Jean
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